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From: John Budris <noreply@adv.actionnetwork.org>
Sent: Wednesday, March 6, 2024 6:27 PM
To: DEP Rule Comments
Subject: Adopt strongest packaging program in U.S.

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Maine Board of Environmental Protection, 

Roughly one third of all municipal solid waste in Maine is packaging. The Department of 

Environmental Protection estimates communities across Maine are spending $17.5 million 

each year on the expensive task of collecting and managing all this packaging waste though 

recycling or disposal programs.  

The proposed rules contain critical program goals which must be adopted. These include 

goals that incentivize regulated companies to: 

• Cut single-use packaging in half by 2050.  

• Ensure 30% of all packaging sold in Maine is reusable or refillable by 2050.  

• Ensure all single-use packaging is 100% recyclable in Maine by 2050.  

Failure to meet these goals will result in penalties and increased funding to reduce single-use 

packaging and increase reusable and refillable packaging systems.  

Please support this necessary new program by approving the proposed rules. Doing so will 

save communities across Maine money, reduce packaging waste and single-use plastics, 

improve stagnant recycling rates, and spur investments into real Zero Waste systems. 

John  

Connecticut 

 

  

 
 


